
                                                   

- Genesis c9 v16
When the rainbow appears in the clouds... I will remember the promise that continues 

forever. It is between me and every living thing on the earth.

A Cultural Experience

Our Christian Value this 
Half term is 


Friendship
In collective worship and spiritual reflection this week, the children looked at the story of 

Abraham and they learned that he was a friend to God and so God trusted him.
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Weekly Newsletter

THIS WEEK’S

ACHIEVEMENTS

Little Stars

Congratulations to Amelia, Kaloyan, Max, 
Betsy, Jonas, Sofia, Jaxon, Evangeline, 

Layla, Erasmus, Cian, Maisie and Georgi. 

Golden Assembly

Congratulations to Elisa, Giorgio, 
Max, Willow, Harrison and Lana 

Golden tea

Congratulations to Natalie, Erasmus, 
Juanita, Isla, Sean, Mason, Adam, 

Ruby - Rose, Leila, Erin and Olivia. 


These children proudly shared their 
progress and achievements with Mrs Shaw 

and Mrs Snowdon whilst enjoying a 
delicious cake.

Congratulations to the children 
who have been recognised this 
week in Little Stars and Golden 

Assembly for consistently 
demonstrating our Christian 

Values of friendship, forgiveness, 
responsibility, respect, 
perseverance and trust. 

UPCOMING 
DATES

26th October


26th October


Attendance Matters

at Bengeworth Academy


Our classes with the highest 
attendance this week are…

RSEVERN

97.61%

3TEME

98.85%

26th October


7th November


Values Champions 
assembly at 


ST Peters church

AUTUMN DISCO

4:45 pm R, Y1, Y2

6:00pm Y3, Y4, Y5

Last Day of 

Autumn 1 


Term

First Day of 

Autumn 2 


Term This week, children in Year 3 enjoyed a fantastic workshop from the Hinduism Educational 
Service during where they listened to traditional tales, danced and dressed up. Our visitor was 

very impressed with the children’s knowledge and understanding of Hinduism.

The Nursery phase 2 is opening soon! 
Finishing touches are being made to 
phase 2 of The Nursery build and we 
cannot wait to open the space up to 

our current and new Nursery children 
in the coming weeks. 


Keep looking out for further exciting 
updates coming shortly.

The Nursery 
At bengeworth ce academy

9th November


OPEN 
EVENING

4:00pm - 7:00pm


For Prospective 
and current 

parents

Thursday

Thursday

Thursday

Tuesday

Thursday



                                                   COMING 
SOON…

Virtual Book Fair
We are so excited that our Virtual 
book fair, with Books for Bugs, is 

returning next month! 


We will send out a letter with all 
necessary information in due 
course, in the meantime start 

browsing today at 
www.booksforbugs.co.uk, more 

details will be sent home in due 
course including how to order with 

free delivery. 

Parent Inclusion 
Network 

At Bengeworth CE Academy

The next Parent Inclusion Network event is to 
be held on Monday 23rd October, 1 - 3 pm, in 
the Conference Room at Kings Road. Letters 
have been sent home with further details. 


In order to provide ongoing support for our 
families at Bengeworth, we would really 
encourage you to come along to these 

meetings. We hope to see and hear from as 
many parents and carers as possible!


PRIMARY, FIRST, INFANT, JUNIOR AND MIDDLE 
SCHOOL APPLICATION DEADLINE IS 


15 JANUARY 2024


FOR MORE INFORMATION AND TO APPLY VISIT 
WORCESTERSHIRE.GOV.UK/SCHOOLADMISSIONS

Curriculum+ Clubs
Letters have been sent out today 

with details of Curriculum+ 

clubs taking place in Autumn 2. 

These clubs will be available to 

book from 4pm on Monday 23rd 

October and will start after half 

term in the week beginning 13th 

November.

Charity Bake Sale
Last Friday, the Year 5 children worked so hard baking cakes all 

day and managed to sell out of their delicious treats, despite the 
rain!  We are very proud of these Year 5 children who chose to 

undertake this project themselves, seeing it through from 
conception to completion.  Their endeavours will count towards 

their Young Leaders Award and the money raised will be sent off 
to the charity ‘Help for Heroes’. In total £58.40 was raised.

Thank you to all parents and 
carers who attended our parent 

consultation meetings this 
week. We hope you found them 

informative and that you 
enjoyed hearing about your 
child’s progress so far this 

academic year.

Parents’ Evening

We are delighted to share with you our latest promotional 
video which really captures the essence of life at 

Bengeworth CE Academy.

Please visit https://youtu.be/kQfgI_BPzB4 to view this.

Don’t forget to look 
at this week’s Wake Up 

Wednesday. If you have any 
questions or concerns around 

this topic, please contact 
your child’s class 

teacher.

Promotional Video

https://youtu.be/kQfgI_BPzB4
http://www.booksforbugs.co.uk/
http://www.apple.com/uk

